
COVID-19 Update from Parker Jewish Institute

On behalf of the Parker Jewish Institute 
for Health Care and Rehabilitation, we 
want to thank everyone for their support 
and continued cooperation, during these 
challenging times. The Parker Jewish 
Institute remains closed to all visitors, 
based upon Federal/State 
Guidelines. Visitors will only be permitted 
onto the Skilled Nursing Facility floors, if 
their loved one is on hospice/end-of-

life. We will continue to deliver all packages, including personal laundry, that is 
dropped-off at our Switchboard. The Clinical Teams, composed of both the 
Medical and Nursing Leadership, continue to monitor all of the residents, for any 
respiratory, gastrointestinal and flu like symptoms. As we have encountered these 
symptoms, we remain on full-house-wide restrictions, limiting the movement of 
residents/staff, to protect everyone.

Many of you have taken advantage of “Facetiming”, with your loved one. We 
encourage everyone to continue to take advantage, of this communication method.

In an effort to increase our family communications, the Parker Jewish Institute 
has established a Parker Family Call Center. Please direct all of your phone 
calls, about your loved one or to schedule “Facetime”, at (718) 289-2888. This 
new Parker Family Call Center will be operational seven-days-a-week, from 
9:00 A.M to 8:00 P.M.

Thank you for your cooperation.

The Parker Community
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